
 
Township of Edwardsburgh Cardinal 

 
Cardinal WTP UV Replacement 

 
ADDENDUM NO. 4 

 
ISSUED: April 3rd, 2025 

 
 

This addendum is issued prior to receipt of tenders and shall amend and/or clarify the work from the following 
questions/items: 

 
Q1) We make a request to please extend the bid to ascertain tariff ramifications by one week.  
A1) H2Flow confirms that there are not tariffs on the UV system. The closing date shall remain 2:00 pm, 

April 8th, 2025.  
 

Q2) Please allow electronic bid submissions. 
A2) Electronic bid submissions will not be accepted. 
 
Q3) Please also provide the list of those who attended the Mandatory Meeting. 
A3) List of attendees at the mandatory site meeting is attached. 
 
Q4) Could you confirm if the flange size of the existing equipment matches that of the new UV kit, if not 

more work will be required for installation. Could you please provide the specifications for the existing 
equipment and the dimensions of the new UV kit.  

A4) The new UV system is a like for like replacement of the existing system. The new system shall have 
identical flange-to-flange length and flange diameter as the existing system. 

 
 
Attachments: 

1. Attendees at Mandatory Site Meeting 
 

END OF ADDENDUM



Attendees at Mandatory Site Meeting: 
 

1) Jeffrey Wallace Construction 
2) Ladouceur Mechanical 
3) IECBL 
4) Black and McDonald 
5) Eastern Welding 
6) Filtrum 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


